
 

 

GEELONG DISTRICT VETERANS GOLF ASSOCIATION INCORPORATED 

 

EXTREME WEATHER POLICY 

 

Preamble: 

 

The Geelong District Veterans Golf Association Incorporated (known as GDVGA) is a 

district association and as such does not have a home golf course.   The GDVGA plays at 

many courses within the Geelong District and as such must comply with the rules, 

regulations, and policies of these individual clubs. 

 

The GDVGA has a duty of care to its members and as such has developed this extreme 

weather policy in accordance with the Golf Australia extreme weather guidelines.  

In circumstances of extreme hot weather conditions, the assessment of such conditions 

will be undertaken with reference to temperature and humidity information provided by the 

Bureau of Meteorology. Extreme weather may be defined as weather that threatens the 

immediate or long-term safety of individuals and as a result events are likely to be 

cancelled, postponed or modified. 

 

Policy: 

 

At 1:00pm on the day before the competition, should the Bureau of Meteorology (BOM) 

website forecasted temperature for the scheduled venue be 340 Celsius or higher, the 

event will be cancelled. 

 

This policy has been ratified by the GDVGA Committee at the meeting held on 13/02/25 

 and will come into effect from that date. 

 

 


